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AUSTIN OFFICE: a*.0.-08 DISTRICT OFFICE:
P.O. BOX 2910 2246-8 CINCINNATI

AUSTIN, TEXAS 78769 ' SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 78228
512-463-0616 GREGORY LUNA 512-431-0277

STATE REPRESENTATIVE

February 14, 1989

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American GI Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

You have my full support in the transformation of
the colleges in south Texas into four-year univer-
sities that offer educational opportunity for the
residents of the area. By adding these schools to
the Texas A&M System we will create an engine for
economic development in south Texas, end medioc-
rity in higher education and grant our youth the
same access to the American dream as students in
other parts of the state.

We need to get these two bills passed this session
and move into an era where geography does not de-
termine educational opportunity. I will support
HB 358 and SB 122 and work for their passage.
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can do
anythin to help you.
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